
P.O. Box 537 Phone: 836-8423
Kengray 2100 Fax: 834-3189

12/9/90

Dear C-O.Ur.
The End Conscription Campaign is hosting a discussion 

evening on violence, focusing specifically on the current 
violence in Natal and the Transvaal.

We will be showing the award winning documentary "The Natal 
Killing Fields" which examines the causes and nature of the 
ongoing violence in Natal. We have also invited Graeme Simpson, 
a researcher based at Wits University’s Project for the Study 
Violence, to give an analysis of the current climate of violence 
in South Africa looking particularly at the ongoing violence in 
the Transvaal.

While we appreciate the lateness of this letter, it would be 
really great if as many interested members of your organisation 
could attend what will prove to be a very interesting and thought 
provoking evening.

Date: 18/9/90.
Time: 7:30 - 9:30.
Venue: Senate House Basement Lecture Theatre 2, Wits University.

Please phone (834 8423) if there are any queries.
Yours,

Roddy/Payne, for Johannesburg ECC.
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12/9/90

ATTENTION: WILLIAM CULLEN REFERENCE LIBRARY
CHURCH OF THE PROVINCE OF SOUTH AFRICA 
ARCHIVE COLLECTION
ARCHIVES OF THE END CONSCRIPTION CAMPAIGN

Dear Sir/Madam,

Please allow Rhoda Rosen of the History of Art Department at the 
University of the Witwatersrand access to the E.C.C. archive 
collection for the purpose of taking slide photographs of various 
posters and other material held in this collection.

If there is any problem associated with this request please do 
not hesitate to phone me.

Yours faithfully,

l̂ kj ĵ/l (■

Roddy ̂ Payne,,/ ECC National Organiser.
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27/9/90

Dear Matthew,

I though the ANC may be interested in having a look at this 
paper. It is produced by "Veterans for Victory" a right wing 
organisation with close links to the SADF that campaigns for the 
support of the "security forces". Although it has no cover the 
declaration on the front is the "Veterans for Victory" 
dec 1arati o n .

The paper was picked up by a conscript at "the sick bay of a 
South African Navy establishment in the western Cape within the 
last 5 weeks". The person wishes to remain strictly anonymous as 
he is at present doing his national service and is worried about 
victimisation. This is why the information is not more specific.

The document was clearly produced after the 2/2/90 as there is 
reference to Nelson Mandela being Deputy President of the ANC.

What the document does is continue with the ongoing smear of the 
ANC, ECC and other organisations. Of particular concern is the 
"cold war" language used against the ANC. If this was just a 
loony fringe group’s publication it would be easy to ignore. 
However, it appears as if the SADF is either distributing this 
document or condoning its distribution and other "Veterans for 
Victory" material. Surely this is evidence of the SADF still 
maintaining an antagonistic attitude to the ANC.

I hope the ANC will be able to make use this paper as it sees 
fit.

I will be away from Johannesburg from the 28/9 - 16/10 so I have 
given you as much information as I know about this paper.

Yours sincerely,

Roddy Payne, ECC National Organiser.
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